Dear Youth Leader,

Please share information (enclosed) about exciting opportunities offered at the Kaiser Permanente School of Allied Health Sciences.

This month, we are featuring our Medical Assisting Program:

- Opportunity to train to assist medical doctors
- Train to become a licensed Phlebotomist
- Train to administer EKG's

We will host an open house with two information sessions to learn more about our Medical Assisting Associate of Science program and an opportunity to tour the school and labs.

Please plan to join us!

Thank you,

Kaiser Permanente School of Allied Health

Admissions

Joan Davis-Pinkney

Admissions Representative

(510) 231-5123

Admissions@kpsahs.edu